
Haihua_yun replied 18 hours ago (Mon, 17 Sep at 5:16 PM) 
 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov ,  

Hi Alice, 

  

Nice to talk to you over the phone. The summary: according to regulation https://www.pdc.wa.gov/learn/index-of-

interpretations-by-subject/online-campaign-activities, as long as the expense is under $50, we did not need to disclose 

(“unless the sponsor is an unpaid individual acting independently of a campaign and spending less than $50”). 

Then the complain was filed in July, we did not spend that much. 

  

I added my name/address to the homepage of the website when our expense exceeded $50. 

  

Please close the case with “no violation”. 

  

Thank you, 
Haihua(Eric) 
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